
I am writing to express my views on Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project. This is a great 

opportunity to clean up legacy tailings and waste, reconnect fish to miles of spawning grounds that 

they have been blocked from and restore a river. 

I am supportive of Perpetua Resources' refined plan. The USFS indicated it was the best option for 

mining the site because it eliminated the need for perpetual water treatment, had a better access 

route and did a better job managing stream temperatures. 

I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the 2021 Modified Mine Plan Perpetua Resources 

presented and permit the project. 

Jason A 


